
 

Notice of Public Briefing Meeting 
Sydney West Joint Regional Planning Panel 

 

 
Proposed Bulk Earth Works, Interim Stormwater Infrastructure, 

Landscaping and Environmental Management Works for the Central 
Precinct, St Marys  

 
The proposal is Bulk Earth Works, Interim Stormwater Infrastructure, Landscaping 
and Environmental Management Works for the Central Precinct, St Marys, 1208-1274 
The Northern Road, Llandilo.   
 
The proposal is classified as Designated Development – Waste Facility and therefore 
will be assessed by Penrith City Council officers and determined by the Sydney West 
Joint Regional Planning Panel (the Panel). 
 
PUBLIC BRIEFING MEETING 
 
In view of the public interest in the proposed development, the Panel considers it is 
appropriate to hold a public briefing meeting to enable the Panel to listen to and 
understand the key issues and community concerns with the proposal so as to 
ensure these issues and concerns are addressed in the assessment report. 
 
This is not a meeting to determine the development application. 
 
The briefing meeting will be held on Thursday, 18 June 2015 at Penrith City 
Council, Civic Centre, 601 High Street, Penrith commencing at 5.30 pm. 
 
The Panel invites representatives of community groups interested in the proposal to 
register to speak to the Panel at the briefing meeting by contacting Suzie Jattan, 
Panel Secretariat, on (02) 9228 2063 or email to suzie.jattan@planning.nsw.gov.au 
on or before Tuesday 16 June 2015. 
 
For those people who are of the view that they would not be appropriately or 
adequately represented by any groups, they may register to speak to the Panel as 
individuals. It is intended that each group will be allocated 15 minutes to present to 
the Panel and each individual 3 minutes. 
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